
Melissa J. Alcorn

February 26, 2016

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL ONLY

Jeffery A. Roberts

Colorado Freedom of Information Coalition

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 912

Denver, Colorado 80203

RE: Records Request — Reynolds

Dear Mr. Roberts:

I write in response to your electronic mail message of February 18, 2016.  With respect to

your question of why the records were withheld in October 2015, it was the Town’s position

that disclosure would be contrary to the public interest.  The Town does not wish to disclose

the factors that it considered in taking that position.

We appreciate Ms. Reynolds’ concerns about the missing records.  I can confirm that the

records she identified were not in the notebook that the Town received from the Seventh

Judicial District Critical Incident Investigation Team (Investigative Report # 2015-94).  In

addition, I can confirm that the Town has never received the records that are missing from

the Investigative Report.  I expect that Ms. Reynolds may be able to obtain those records

from the entities that prepared them.

Sincerely

David L. Masters

Town Attorney — Town of Olathe

ec: Town of Olathe

David L. Masters
Carol A. Viner

152  Colorado Avenue Montrose ,  Colorado 81401 970-249-2622
www.mastersviner .com


